
Stockton First Responders
November 15, 2010

Call to Order at 6:05 P.M., with attendance by Beth Winchester, Chris Lisowski, Amanda Griffin and Chad 
Larson.

Chad Larson made a motion to accept the September 2010 minutes, with a second from Chris Lisowski. 
Motion passed.  

Beth Winchester will need to call WAAS since Justin Annis was dropped from the class for a felony.  Josh 
DeGuara was also dropped for a felony charge.  Chad Larson made a motion to accept the financial 
report with a second from Chris Lisowski.  Motion passed.  

No additions to the agenda.

OLD BUSINESS:
Mark Larsen called, he stated the grant would pay for the radio’s but not Minitor IV pagers. 

Pagers will cost about $480 - $530 each.  Since the squad has not filed for 501 (C) 3 status we are 
considered a “for-profit” squad.  Beth Winchester is filling out the non-profit paperwork and she is hoping 
to finish it over the winter months.  Cost to file is $400.  

NEW BUSINESS:
Due to the new members Justin Annis and Josh DeGuara being dropped, Beth Winchester came 

up with a background check form.  Trainees will need to fill out this form and have a background check 
done before they can be approved by the squad.  

Discussion was held on getting new T-Shirts made since the new members don’t have any.  Beth 
Winchester will call In Stitches of Lewiston to see what is in stock for t-shirts and sweatshirts for the 
January meeting.

Discussed the supplies list:  large gloves, extra large gloves, bee sting medication, break away vests and 
adjustable neck collars.

Chris Lisowski made a motion to close the Stockton First Responder meeting with a second from Amanda 
Griffin.  Motion passed, meeting adjourned at 6:23 P.M.

NEXT MEETING January 17, 2011 at 6:00 P.M.


